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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: David Janney [davidj@wacraig.com]
Sent:  Thursday, January 03, 2006 5:13 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Ce: christ@wacraig.com

Subject: RE: Schedule extension and information on LUST sites

Thanks very much. Interestingly, we have already spoken with Zone 7 about the wells. They had no record on
first search. We will ask again.

Regards,

David Janney
Senior Geologist

W. A. Craig, Inc. .

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health [mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org]
Sent: Thursday, January 05, 2006 4:58 PM
To: David Janney

Subject: Schedule extension and information on LUST sites

David,

Based on our telephone conversation today, the schedule for submittal of a work plan for the site at 5670
Sunol Blvd. in Pleasanton is extended 30 days in order for you to obtain information on existing wells at
the site and to locate any reports from investigations conducted using the wells. Based on Alameda
County records, there were no LUST sites within the immediate vicinity of 5670 Sunol Blvd. | have
attached information from the closest site. ‘

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Suite 250

Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 Fax
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
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